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Sylora, Andrew J.

From: noreply@fda.gov
Sent: Monday, November 15, 2021 6:37 AM
To: Pontikes, Rachael G.
Subject: FOI Request Received

EXTERNAL E-MAIL - From noreply@fda.gov 
 
*** This is an automated message. Please do not reply to this email. *** 

Reference: FDA2178852 

Dear Requester, 

This is to confirm that you submitted a request for record(s) from the Food and Drug Administration pursuant to 
the Freedom of Information Act.  

FOIA staff will review your request to determine whether it has sufficient information to be processed; if so, 
you will receive another email as a formal acknowledgement of your request, with a control number for your 
request. 
If your request is not sufficiently described, or if there are any other deficiencies with your submission, FOIA 
staff will contact you via telephone or email.  

 
 
 
 
External Signed 
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